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Top DEP Stories 
 
Pennsylvania Capital Star: DEP steamrolling power plant approval is out of step with agency rhetoric 
(Opinion) 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/paforward/dep-steamrolling-power-plant-approval-is-out-of-step-
with-agency-rhetoric-opinion/?eType=EmailBlastContent&eId=6937f1cb-d0d6-4789-80cc-0f3a02ccfb59  
 
Air 
 
WESA: Pennsylvania Skies Got Hazy Because Of Intense Western Wildfires. It Could Happen More Often  
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2021-07-28/pennsylvania-skies-got-hazy-because-of-
intense-western-wildfires-it-could-happen-more-often  
 
Climate Change 
 
Beaver County Radio: Casey’s Civilian Conservation Corps Could Help Fight Climate Change  
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/caseys-civilian-conservation-corps-could-help-fight-climate-
change/   
 
Latrobe Bulletin: City will apply for county funds to demolish three homes 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/city-will-apply-for-county-funds-to-demolish-three-
homes/article a346e77f-d3f6-514e-9d7f-d229c7e97da6.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Climate change is driving extreme floods, wildfires and heat. Will the world meet the 
moment? 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2021/07/28/Climate-change-is-driving-extreme-
floods-wildfires-and-heat-Will-the-world-meet-the-moment/stories/202107240010 
 
The Guardian: Critical measures of global heating reaching tipping point, study finds 
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2021/jul/27/global-heating-critical-measures-tipping-
point-study 
 
AP News: EXCLUSIVE: Biden mileage rule to exceed Obama climate goal 
https://apnews.com/article/technology-joe-biden-government-and-politics-climate-change-climate-
dd404e566e5f849f2aa05662f4752e8a 
 
Penn State News: Horizontal winds become major movers of CO2 during cold fronts 
https://news.psu.edu/story/664048/2021/07/19/research/horizontal-winds-become-major-movers-
co2-during-cold-fronts 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Tribune-Review: State to remove peregrine falcon from threatened species list  
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/state-to-delist-peregrine-falcon-from-threatened-
species-list/  
 



Pittsburgh Quarterly: The Perfect Antidote: Appreciation of nature is soaring (and the recreation 
business is booming) 
https://pittsburghquarterly.com/articles/the-perfect-
antidote/?fbclid=IwAR05IDmTBXvJWQYNudel67UfBqKmj32QDngkNzn2FBa46Iys21MTIA8jjKY 
 
The Guardian: New IUCN green status launched to help species ‘thrive, not just survive’ 
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2021/jul/28/new-iucn-green-status-launched-to-help-
species-thrive-not-just-survive-aoe 
 
Lebtown.com: 16 acres of wood-, wet- and farmland protected in Millcreek Township 
https://lebtown.com/2021/07/28/16-acres-of-wood-wet-and-farmland-protected-in-millcreek-
township/ 
 
ABC27: World Nature Conservation Day: Behind the scenes of the conservation process 
https://www.abc27.com/news/environment/world-nature-conservation-day-behind-the-scenes-of-the-
conservation-process/ 
 
Scranton Times: State steward of public land, not developer 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/state-steward-of-public-land-not-
developer/article 2a215272-8c7c-562e-a0ed-ff87ba0ec9ec.html 
 
Energy 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Reports highlight how to repair the Appalachian economy without relying on 
fracking 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/reports-highlight-how-to-repair-the-appalachian-economy-
without-relying-on-fracking/Content?oid=19891375 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Bucknell’s solar developer gets extension to record project plan 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/bucknells-solar-developer-gets-extension-to-record-project-
plan/article 30f47b14-ee74-11eb-89d6-bb488d68ea7d.html  
 
Oil and Gas 
 
WESA: In Boost For Environmental Rights, Supreme Court Rules Drilling Revenue From State Forests 
Must Be Used For Conservation  
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2021-07-28/in-boost-for-environmental-rights-supreme-
court-rules-drilling-revenue-from-state-forests-must-be-used-for-conservation 
 
WJAC: Community reacts after deadly house explosion shakes Tyrone 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/community-reacts-after-deadly-house-explosion-rocks-tyrone 
 
Altoona Mirror: Fracking puts its industry over your health 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/opinion/editorials/2021/07/fracking-puts-its-industry-over-your-
health/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: In boost for environmental rights, Supreme Court rules drilling revenue from state 
forests must be used for conservation 



https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2021/07/28/in-boost-for-environmental-rights-supreme-
court-rules-drilling-revenue-from-state-forests-must-be-used-for-conservation/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Fuel delivery driver charged in gas spill that contaminated Delco school grounds 
and killed local wildlife 
https://www.inquirer.com/science/climate/delco-delaware-county-gasoline-spill-environment-
20210727.html 
 
WHYY: Delco DA Stollsteimer announces criminal charges in Brookhaven fuel spill 
https://whyy.org/articles/delco-da-stollsteimer-announces-criminal-charges-in-brookhaven-fuel-spill/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
WTAJ: Tick activity high throughout PA; prevention measures you can take 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/regional-news/watch-tick-activity-high-throughout-pa-
prevention-measures-you-can-take/ 
 
KDKA: Pennsylvania Department Of Health Warning Of Increase In Ticks This Summer  
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2021/07/28/pa-seeing-increase-of-tick-bites-this-summer/  
 
WPXI: Ticks on the rise in Pennsylvania, residents urged to protect themselves 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/ticks-rise-pennsylvania-residents-urged-protect-
themselves/GF6IY6XSZ5GCHFDSP6YDXTW2WU/ 
 
Beaver County Radio: Wolf Administration: Prevalence of Ticks in Pennsylvania is High, Take Steps to 
Prevent Tick Bites and Tick-borne Diseases 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/wolf-administration-prevalence-of-ticks-in-pennsylvania-is-high-
take-steps-to-prevent-tick-bites-and-tick-borne-diseases/  
 
KDKA Radio: High tick prevalence in Pennsylvania, residents warned to check for tick bites  
https://www.audacy.com/kdkaradio/news/state/high-tick-prevalence-in-pa-residents-warned-to-check-
bites  
 
Tribune-Review: Pennsylvania officials warn of uptick in hard-to-spot ticks as summer wears on 
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/pennsylvania-officials-warn-of-uptick-in-hard-to-spot-ticks-as-
summer-wears-on/  
 
Post-Gazette: Tick population soars as more people step outdoors 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2021/07/27/blacklegged-ticks-deer-pennsylvania-lyme-
disease-anaplasmosis-Powassan-virus-disease/stories/202107270139  
 
KDKA: Raccoon Rabies Vaccine Baits To Be Dropped From The Sky In Allegheny County 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2021/07/27/allegheny-county-dropping-raccoon-rabies-baits/ 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Wolf admin. officials push for tick-borne illness awareness 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/blog/wolf-admin-officials-push-for-tick-borne-illness-awareness/ 
 
Waste 



 
Lancaster Newspapers: Recycling and the environment 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/letters to editor/recycling-and-the-environment-
letter/article 0a69903a-ebe3-11eb-9d0c-0fc363afec36.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Route 356 drivers, slow down and keep trash in your car  
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-route-356-drivers-slow-down-and-keep-trash-in-your-
car/ 
 
Pennlive: State parks cut cigarette butt trash nearly 70 percent 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2021/07/state-parks-cut-cigarette-butt-trash-nearly-70-p 
 
Water 
 
The Almanac: Peters Township Sanitary Authority update addresses potential for future development 
https://thealmanac.net/news/peters-township-sanitary-authority-update-addresses-potential-for-
future-development/article 6b565338-eef9-11eb-99a4-ab9426b24443.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Zoning hearing board approves Westmont water tank variance, with conditions  
https://www.tribdem.com/news/zoning-hearing-board-approves-westmont-water-tank-variance-with-
conditions/article 33b5699c-eee4-11eb-a0d6-bb4ff1d37b51.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Evoqua announces new hub at RIDC's Tech Forge in Lawrenceville 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/07/27/evoqua-to-open-new-hub-at-tech-
forge.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Spilling over: Evoqua to bring sustainability and innovation hub to Lawrenceville 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2021/07/28/Evoqua-sustainability-and-
innovation-hub-Lawrenceville-Downtown-Regional-Industrial-Development-
Corporation/stories/202107270162 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Farmers contribute to ag action plan  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/farmers-contribute-to-ag-action-
plan/article 85b5bdc7-c611-5fbc-9e31-109482118d88.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Firefighters rescue woman swept away by Fulton Township flash floods Sunday 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/firefighters-rescue-woman-swept-away-by-fulton-township-
flash-floods-sunday/article 601a314e-ee61-11eb-825c-b7caf47e2f0c.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Stormwater upgrade should be top priority 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2021/07/stormwater-upgrade-should-
be-top-priority/ 
 
WITF/WHYY: N.J. man charged with spilling thousands of gallons of gas in Delaware County; animals 
died as a result 
https://www.witf.org/2021/07/27/n-j-man-charged-with-spilling-thousands-of-gallons-of-gas-in-
delaware-county-animals-died-as-a-result/ 
 



WTAJ: Moshannon State Park beach reopens after month-long closure 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/moshannon-state-park-beach-reopens-after-
month-long-closure/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Lack public water access stunts business growth at Penn Valley Airport and 
surrounding area 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/lack-of-public-water-access-stunts-business-growth-at-penn-valley-
airport-and-surrounding-area/article 43b68c80-ee36-11eb-8b1b-6f1828b8aa85.html  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Hot cows cool off in Walnut Run in Lancaster on Tuesday 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/hot-cows-cool-off-in-walnut-run-in-lancaster-on-tuesday-
photos/collection 43907138-ef41-11eb-82b4-472615f051f8.html#1 
 
Reading Eagle: Maxatawny Township sued over warehouse project approval 
https://www.readingeagle.com/local-news/maxatawny-township-sued-over-warehouse-project-
approval/article db15a6f2-eefd-11eb-8431-fb08520a7f87.html 
 
Pennlive: Third group of Pa. firefighters heads west, this time to Idaho 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2021/07/third-group-of-pa-firefighters-heads-west-this-time-to-
idaho.html 


